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John Lindgren

From: Victoria Hagan <vhagan@victoriahagan.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 4:02 PM

To: John Lindgren; keith@nieverawilliams.com

Subject: Zoning Application Z-19-00203

I am writing in support of Lee and Jeffrey Alderton’s zoning application Z-19-00203.   We 

approve the proposed gates. 

 

 

 

Victoria Hagan and Michael Berman 

 

2323 Ibis Isle Road So. 

 

Palm Beach, FL  33480 

 

 


